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September 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Year 7 Concert – Thursday 18th October 7pm 
 
We are providing all of Year 7 an exciting opportunity to perform in a concert singing a selection of 
songs from Disney films on Thursday 18th October at 7pm. We are rehearsing these pieces as part 
of our music lessons, and we hope your daughter will be able to attend the concert on the day.   
 
In addition to the musical songs, there will also be some instrumental solo performances chosen from 
Year 7 students. If your daughter would be interested in performing a solo on an instrument, please 
encourage her to speak to her music teacher in her next lesson. We cannot guarantee that all 
students wanting to perform a solo will be able to in this concert, but we will aim to include as many 
as possible. 
 
On the day of the concert, all students taking part will need to arrive back at school by 6:30pm and go 
to Mu2 and the Drama Hall to be registered. All students should wear full school uniform. The concert 
will finish at approximately 8pm, at which time students can be collected by parents. 
 
If you would like to join us on this occasion, tickets cost £3. They will be available to purchase 
through students’ catering accounts in the Holt Café from Wednesday 3rd October.  Due to limited 
capacity in the hall, we will be limiting tickets to two per student in the first instance, and will notify 
students if further tickets become available. Please note this event is likely to sell out, so please buy 
tickets early to avoid disappointment. 
 
We do hope your daughter will be able to take part in this fabulous opportunity. To register your 
response, please click on the following link https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Year7Concert2018 
by Friday 12th October. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr A Gray 
Head of Music 
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